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Townsend, Erle

From: Elizabeth G Deal <elizabethgdeal@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 5:56 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 To Whom It May Concern, 

 

        Not only do I oppose this rule because I don’t want  to buy an advanced clean car, I don’t 

think I or anyone else should be forced to. When I expressed the possibility of this happening 

in our state to some family visiting from elsewhere, both were shocked and had to check it out 

before believing me. Taking care of all creation is important to me and I choose to care for my 

gardens and lawn organically and eat organically but think it’s wrong for a government agency 

to force me or anyone to take away our rights to choose what cars we buy. 

        I also believe it’s unwise to depend on electricity to power our cars because of all the 

power outages we have. I purchased an automatic generator fueled by propane, to keep my 

basement from flooding and to heat my home when having power outages. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Elizabeth Deal 

Cape  Elizabeth, Maine 

Sent from my iPhone 


